May 25th,2021

Attn: Ms. Jennifer Goad

Re: Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project

Dear Ms. Goad,

I am a student from China studying in Vancouver, I recently heard about the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort Project and I would like to express my support in this project as I am an outdoorsman who enjoys hiking and sightseeing. A project like this would be wonderful for us and I would love to bring my parents from China there when they visit me.

Please find this letter in support of the Bridal Veil Mountain Resort project and I look forward to having the opportunity to witness such a wonderful project come true.

Sincerely,

Jackie Wu Beijing